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DMA Maintenance, part of DMA Group, has been accepted into the British Security Industry Association
(BSIA), which allows them to offer new fire and security services provision.

The company has secured Principal Membership in the Security Systems Section of the BSIA, the UK’s
leading trade body for the professional security industry. This achievement builds on DMA’s existing
background commitment to delivering exceptional facility management services across both the public
and private sectors.

As a specialist division, DMA Maintenance offers a comprehensive range of in-house fire and security
services, including:

Fire alarm systems – installation, maintenance, and regulatory compliance
Emergency lighting – regular testing and servicing
Access control – secure entry systems and advanced management
CCTV systems – monitoring, maintenance, and technological upgrades
Intruder alarms – installation, servicing, and rapid response protocols

Steve McGregor, executive chairman at DMA Group, commented: “Our Principal Membership with the BSIA
is more than a mark of quality—it’s a testament to our focus on service excellence. This membership
reinforces our commitment to quality, compliance, and industry best practice, enhancing the value and
assurance we provide across all FM services.”
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